
August 3, 2023 

NEWS RELEASE 
Rogue Valley Sewer Services 

138 West Vilas Road, Central Point, OR  97502 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: Carl Tappert, Manager 
Rogue Valley Sewer Services 
(541) 664-6300
Fax: (541) 664-7171

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

SUBJECT:  GOLD HILL ANNEXATION ELECTION 

A special election will be held on August 22, 2023 in the City of Gold Hill to determine if 
the City will annex into Rogue Valley Sewer Services (RVSS).  If the annexation is 
approved the RVSS district boundary will be expanded to include all areas within the 
Gold Hill City Limits.  RVSS will take possession of all sewer infrastructure and related 
assets and will assume full responsibility for sanitary sewer operations within Gold Hill. 

Additional information is available at the RVSS website:  www.rvss-or.gov or at the 
RVSS office. 

 

http://www.rvss-or.gov/
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